
Nicholas Loparrino Becomes Town of Newburgh Police Officer  

 

           Shown above, left to right:  Police Chief Bruce Campbell, Police Officer Nicholas Loparrino, 
           Town of Newburgh Supervisor Gil Piaquadio and Judge Richard Clarino 
 
        At the August 12th, 2024, Town of Newburgh Board Meeting, the newest officer of the Town Police 
        Department was sworn in Nicholas Loparrino. 
 
        Judge Clarino swore in Officer Loparrino in the presence of his family, friends, and an  
        Overwhelming amount of his fellow Police Officers. 
 
        Officer Loparrino was welcomed and congratulated by all Town Board Members.  
        Supervisor Piaquadio stated to the new Officer, “You are now a member of one 
        of the finest Police Department in the State.” 
      


